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Item 4  Questions from members of the public  
 
Question 1  
 
Question for the Executive Member for the Environment submitted 
by Pauline Fraser  
 
In light of the latest discharge of sewage from Southern Water’s East 
Worthing water processing site on 12​th​ July 2017, prompting Worthing 
Council to issue advice ​not to bathe in the sea at or around the affected 
areas,​ ​would Cllr. Guest agree with me that the company has shown it is 
not fit for purpose and should be replaced by a regional publicly-owned 
water company? 
  
 
  
 
Question 2  
 
Question for the Executive Member for Health and Wellbeing 
submitted by Katy Parsonage 
 
How many refugees have been resettled under the Refugee 
Resettlement Scheme since it began (not just when the council was 
overseeing the scheme, but since Worthing4Refugees became 
involved)? and is Worthing Borough Council doing enough to dispense 
with its moral responsibility to drive this agenda forward (whether or not 
it is directly delivering the scheme) for these vulnerable, traumatised 
people? 
 
 


